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TRAFFIC NOTICE
Court Street — Repaving

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists,
businesses and the general public, that Court St, from
North St to Ewing St, will be closed on Wednesday,
22" through Friday 24™ January 2020, for repaving,
weather permitting.

There will be limited local access for businesses and
Residents in the area.

Diversion notices, signs, barriers will be in place.

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience
this may cause.

City Hall Charles Waters PE
16™ January 2020 Asst. City Engineer

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?

Visit www.cityofhamilton.bm - we'd love to hear them!
f € Follow us on Facebook and Twitter.




